
 
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM – 2024-009 
 

 
 

TO     : ALL TRADING PARTICIPANTS, THE INVESTING PUBLIC,   
                            OTHER MARKET PARTICIPANTS, AND ALL INTERESTED PARTIES 
 
SUBJECT   : CHANGE OF BUSINESS ADDRESS 
 
DATE     : 12 MARCH 2024 
 

 

The Capital Markets Integrity Corporation (“CMIC”) has moved to a new business address at 
7 & 8/F PSE Tower, 5th Avenue corner 28th Street, Bonifacio Global City, Taguig, Philippines. 
 
In relation to the change of business address, please be advised anew of the reports and 
documents that shall be submitted via electronic mail, in accordance with CMIC Memorandum 
2024-002. As to the other reports and documents, such as correspondences relative to 
complaints from investors (e.g., complaint form, answer, reply, and rejoinder), claims from 
clients of closed or suspended trading participants (e.g., affidavit of claim, claim processing 
sheet, EQ Trade letter request), and inquiries or requests from market participants (e.g., request 
for issuance of clearance certificate and request for information), these may be sent via 
electronic mail to info@cmic.com.ph and/or delivered by hand or courier to CMIC’s new 
business address. 
 
Provisions of previous memoranda issued by CMIC that are inconsistent with this 
memorandum are deemed repealed. 
 
For your information and/or compliance. 

 
  

        (original signed) 
GERARD B. SANVICTORES 
President 

 
 
 

    

ACD FHRAD IED SD 

 


